
Name Subject Date Sent Response Due Follow sent Response date Comments

Planning Dept. (The Bell, Rhayader) Planning Permission - No objections 24.8.19 N/A Not required N/A Done

Alan Davies PCC Removal of Public Phone Boxes 30.8.19 20.9.19 23.9.19 No reply as yet 17.9.19 - Second letter sent with a deadline of 4.10.19

Keith Fielding Website and I.T 2.9.19 2.9.19 Not required 2.9.19 Responded by phone. Chair and Vice Chair informed

Emma Guy Bridleway Devils Gulch 4.9.19 25.9.19 Ongoing 4.9.19 Nothing extra to report on the work being done at present

Cause for Concern Correspondence List of Complaints submitted to Council 4.9.19 N/A N/A N/A Scanned and Circulated to Council for information

Derek Price/Becky Mills Highways Car Parking in Brynheulog 5.9.19 26.9.19 Derek passed request for information to Becky Mills 5.9.19

David Bean Car Park weeding quote -Cwmdauddwr 5.9.19 26.9.19 No reply as yet 17.9.19

Information Compliance Dept PCC FOI regarding Lease Dolgerddon 5.9.19 26.9.19 Acknowledment Email 9.9.19 - Information deadline date 4.10.18

Information Compliance Dept PCC FOI regarding all correspondence Dolgerddon 5.9.19 26.9.19 Acknowledment Email 9.9.19 - Information deadline date 4.10.18

PCC Public Rights Of Way * * * * Still to do awaiting map showing walkway to support letter

Police - Hours when at station When are they at the station - Hours of work 10..9.19 Phone 10.9.19 No set hours at the station but may start a surgery approach in near future

R2000 Triangular Signs on posts N/A N/A N/A N/A No letter required at this time - R2000 will have triangular signs removed

Welsh Water Regarding Water Pressure in the area 10.9.19 01.10.19 No reply as yet 17.9.19

Highways Road Sign Maintainance 12.9.19 and 17.9.19 3.10.19 19.9.19

Letter 12.9.19. Photos of damaged signs 17.9.19 to support repair request. Ian Mills 

from Highways has been out and had a look at the signs and made a list of repairs 

required. Cannot sanction work himself ,but will contact me with timescale for 

completing sign repairs. Email sent to Council with this information 24.9.19


